
STUDENT BULLETIN 
February 5 , 197^

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:
In all thy ways acknowledge him, and he shall direct thy paths.

— Proverbs 3:6
HAVE A HEART FOR MISSIONS:
This is the theme for the AWS Box Social this year. Girls, chances are that that 
"certain" guy will buy your box and guys, chances are, you will bid high enough 
to win her box, after that, maybe her heart! The social will be Valentines Day, 
February l̂ f. All the money raised will go to Calvin and Vicky White, missionaries 
to Equador. Come have a good time. Watch your bulletin for more details.
CULTURAL SERIES;
Tired of those daytime lectures? Try one tonight with guest speaker Jack V. Crawford, 
speaking on the best seller "I'm OK; You're OK." This Cultural Series event will be 
held in the Learning Center at 8:00 p.m.
SPRING QUARTER REGISTRATION:
Registration for spring quarter classes will be scheduled for February 11-20 for 
students enrolled this quarter. There will be a group meeting with advisers on 
Monday, February 11. Students should report to Chapel for instructions and announce­
ments before meeting with advisers on that date.
FALL QUARTER - INTRO TO MUSIC:
Introduction to Music workbooks from last quarter are to be picked up by February 8. 
They are located in S-9* Any books left after that date will be discarded#
BOOKSTORE NEWS:
Need a "lift" in your personal devotions? We have a good selection of devotional 
books —  all will be sold at 20% off this week! Seniors, please take note, we will 
start taking orders for graduation announcements on Wednesday.
JOB OPPORTUNITIES:
Paid position available for organist or choir director or both# If interested,
contact Dr. Swaffield.
Han needed for work (full day on Thursday only)# Deliveries. Van furnished. See 
Hiss Guy#
KCNC RADIO:
We are currently taking applications for those interested in broadcasting next year’s 
away basketball games. Anyone interested should see Rob Barrans, G-409 or Ted 
Hochstatter, B-218 before Feb. 8.
Contrary to previous announcement, we will not be broadcasting the two basketball 
games from Eugene this weekend. Vie will, however, broadcast the tournament games 
from Portland on February 28 and March 2.
LOST:
Miss Newton has lost her beautiful bright yellow umbrella. She would appreciate 
having it back if anyone has knowledge of where it is.
CHAPEL - WEDNESDAY:
A representative of the Gideons will be here Wednesday, February 6 and will have a 
testament for each student. They plan to make them available after Chapel, doing 
so with as little confusion as possible.
BOWLING TEAM:
Students who have signed up to bowl are to meet with Mr. Kinney after chapel in the 
overflow room on ‘Wednesday, February 6. If you can’t be there, please contact him 
on Wednesday during the day.
BASKETBALL INTRAMURALS:
Results of the Thursday night round of play saw the 5^0 (even) defeat the off campus 
team by a score of 79 to 60. 100 (even) forfeited to 400 (even), 4-00 (odd) defeated
300 floor by a score of 55 to 48, and in a scoring spree the 600 (odd) floor scored 
101 points to defeat the 500 (odd) with 25 points. Play will resume on Tuesday and 
Thursday nights.
GIRL’S INTRAMURAL BASKETBALL:
There are four girls teams signed up to play basketball the first round of play on 
February 11 with 200 floor playing 300 floor and_500 floor playing 600 floor —  
all at 7-00 p.m.


